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Supreme Court Clerk's Office - Keller, Heather

From: Bonnie Banks <bonniebz2005@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 10:32 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Out-of-state legal representatives

Dear Ms. Miller, 

I strongly request that out-of-state lawyers be allowed to represent Water Protectors for their trials. 

Sincerely,  

Bonnie Banks 
Billings Montana 
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